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Re-enrollment 

Re-enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year is now open! Remember to take advantage of the $50 rate 
and re-enroll your students by March 31! 

Graduation Portraits 

Attention parents of graduating seniors and kindergarteners! ECS will be taking complimentary portraits 
of each graduate on Friday, March 5, during school. The graduates’ caps and gowns are here at the school. 
Their teacher will give the caps and gowns to the graduates to wear over their school uniform before the 
photographs are taken, then the gowns will be returned to the school until the night of graduation. 
Graduates will get to keep their caps and gowns after graduation! Once the photos are edited, the 
secretary will email the digital copies to each graduate’s parent on Schoolworx. If parents would like to 
use the school portrait for graduation invitations, they may do so. 

End of the Third Quarter 

Tuesday, March 9, is the last day of the third quarter and will be a half day of school (noon dismissal). 

Girls Volleyball Practice 

Mrs. Messer has rescheduled the girls volleyball practice for 3:30-5:30 on Friday, March 12. The practice 
is open to any girls in 5th-12th grade who would like to come. Girls must wear loose-fitting, knee-length 
shorts or skirts and a loose-fitting t-shirt. Parents, please check the length of the shorts ahead of time. 

Review Campaign Discounts 

The office will be contacting the families who reviewed ECS to inform them of their discounts within the 
week! 

Congratulations! – Baby on the Way 

We would like to congratulate our secretary, Mrs. Lyndsie Messer and her husband, Mark, on the exciting 
news that they are expecting their first baby in August! 

–Mr. Messer 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
Monday, March 1 – Statements Sent Out 
Friday, March 5 – Graduation Portraits for K5 and 12th Grade 
Tuesday, March 9 – Half Day (Noon Dismissal) - End of 3rd Quarter 
Friday, March 12 – Girls Volleyball Practice 
Monday, March 15 – April Invoices Sent Out 
Wednesday, March 17 – Free Chicken Lunch for Students and Staff (more details to come) 
Wednesday, March 31 – Final Day for $50 Re-enrollment Rate 
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